

Inter-Collegiate Sailing Association of North America, Inc. The Afterguard Committee

1245 W Gull Lake Dr, Richland, MI 49083 269.998.6353 gail@collegesailing.org

Report to ICSA Mid-Year Meeting Conference Call Via the Internet, February 6, 2021

The COVID-19 pandemic continues to cause great disruption to the world at large and specifically to College Sailing and its Afterguard. There is no 2021 Afterguard Championship planned.

Graduating Seniors will be invited to subscribe to the ICSA Afterguard list: alumni@lists.collegesailing.org, by visiting

http://lists.collegesailing.org/mailman/listinfo/alumni to maintain connection to the sport and encouraged to find ways to support College Sailing through volunteering and donating in the future.

University administrations, societal and governmental guidance will provide the potential for a 2022 Afterguard Championship at 2022 Spring National Championships.

Respectfully submitted,

Gail M. Turluck

Afterguard Committee Chair

1) M. Hurluck

Afterguard Events Subcommittee Chair (Acting)